TRPA closing during holidays

The Tahoe Regional Planning Agency will close from Dec. 24 to
Jan. 3.

During the closure, TRPA representatives will be on-call in
the event of an emergency.

The closure will help the Agency reduce operating expenses.
Employees will use a combination of accrued paid time off and
paid holidays during the closure.

For additional information, call Jeff Cowen at (775) 589.5278
or email jcowen@trpa.org.
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